

ST UNY CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY

Polmennor Drive • Carbis Bay • St Ives • Cornwall • TR26 2SQ

Tel: 01736 794180 Email: enquiries@stuny.org.uk Website: www.stuny.org.uk

Head of School – Mr R Hoskins

Year 6 Leavers Celebrations

Dear Parents & Carers,

I know a few of you have already started to speak to the office staff about preparations for the Year 6 leavers celebrations this summer.

The dates for celebrations organised by the school are as follows:

- Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Leavers Performance (2pm and 6pm).
- Friday 19th July Year 6 Meal at the Atlantic Hotel & Disco at St Uny School (From 5pm).
- Wednesday 24th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly (9am) School Closes at 2pm.

We are also in the process of organising a church service for the Year 6 leavers, the time and date of this will follow soon.

I understand in previous years that parents / carers have organised additional leavers celebrations for their children. The school's involvement will cover the events listed above but any additional celebrations must be organised by parents outside of school and the school office will not be able to organise / make arrangements for extra celebrations. Although we recognise that parents want to make this a special time for their children as they leave primary school, we need to ensure that the celebrations organised by the school are financially accessible for all of our Year 6 families and that the office staff are able to put their time and focus into organising the school-specific celebrations.

We look forward to celebrating the end of this stage of your child's education with you and giving them a fantastic St Uny Academy send off!

Mr Hoskins & Miss Hill

Head of School & Assistant Head of School

